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Hotel Weaver Rendering Is Misleading

Sat 6/10/2023 1:31 PM

To:Powell, Greg GPOWELL@cityofpetaluma.org ;Castellano, Isabel icastellano@cityofpetaluma.org
Cc:McDonnell, Kevin <kmcdonnell@cityofpetaluma.org>

Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.
Dear City Planners,

This high level rendering (Bird’s eye View Looking South) of the proposed Hotel Weaver in Petaluma is disingenuous and
misleading

There are currently paint markings for street parking on B Street which are not shown here  In this image a vehicle is parked in
front of the entrance to the hotel parking garage entrance, thus blocking it (the parked vehicle in the image is hiding the driveway
and the curb cut)  Existing traffic signal poles are also not shown in the image

This image is fantasy  It clearly was created with an intent to obscure the ugliness of 4 utility doors at street level along B Street (a
large electric transformer room door, an electric switchgear equipment room door, a trash room/corridor door and a large garage
door)

City planners should demand truthful renderings from applicants

I am opposed to the hotel as currently designed due to the unattractiveness of the B Street street level details

Thank you




